
2nd Vice President – Child Welfare February Bulletin 

 

I want to thank everyone for the support that I received as being your 2nd Vice President. I have 

enjoyed it very much. Everybody did an awesome job of reporting. For mid-year reports the 

totals were extremely high; so therefore, I want to encourage everybody to continue with their 

good work for the new 2nd Vice President. 

 

As I am looking forward to my new position as 1st Vice President of learning something new. 

Let's keep the job going on. There is always new things ahead for everyone, even at the mid-

year.  

 

Let's keep the Amvet Ladies Auxiliary strong. Hope to see everyone at the Spring SEC meeting. 

 

Linda Marshall 

 


